
 

 

Honeywell Retirees Social Club 
Wednesday, November 20, 2019, 10:30am, Barro’s Pizza 
Sherry Myers, Secretary 
 
 
In attendance:  Mary Barkl, Kevin Harris, Shirley Krieger, Doug Metzger, Sherry Myers 
 
 
1. One correction in October minutes.  Sherry made the correction and emailed to the Board for 

approval. 
 
2. Website and eBridge – Kevin 

Kevin reviewed the report he provided. 
 
3. Treasurer’s Report – Doug 

Doug reviewed the report, nothing out of the ordinary.  Mary will send the budget report out for 
approval by Board. 
 

4. Volunteer Event with Honeywell – Doug 
Seven people are signed up. 
(The service project will be Saturday, Dec. 14, at the Boys and Girls Club, 1755 N. 34th Ave., #2451, Phoenix; 
volunteer check-in 7:30am, project begins 8am, ends 12:30pm.  Volunteers will paint, provide landscaping, 
assemble gaming tables, design a library reading space, build a lego wall) 
 

5. Scholarships – Cheryl 
No update. 
 

6. Amazon Tour – Rick  
No update. 

 
7. Cruise Update – Barbara 

Shirley said the cruise was successful, went well. 
 
8. Bridge Status 

Articles must be sent to Kay so she can publish The Bridge first week of December. 
 

9. AAC/HRSC Christmas Luncheon – Mary  
We have 16 signed up for this in addition to AAC attendees. 
 

10. April 2020 share picnic with AAC – Mary 
Voted on this and approved:  HRSC will share picnic with AAC, probably in April. 

 
11. New Business – Mary/Group 

Approve HGRC use of copies of HRSC website pages:  voted and approved on by attendees. 
2020 elections on horizon, candidates needed. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Next meeting scheduled:  Wednesday, December 18, 10:30am 


